CHURCH ELECTORAL ROLL

The Church’s Electoral Roll is the register of its voting members; it is a list of
those qualified to attend and to vote at the Annual Parochial Church Meeting.
Electoral rolls provide an indication of the real membership and strength of the
church. There is a requirement that the Enford Church should provide a New
Electoral Roll every six years, and that time is now. Everyone currently on the
Roll that wishes to stay on it, and anyone who would like to enroll, needs to
complete a new Application For Enrolment. Please contact Lyn Riche on 01980-
670489 or email riche.linda@gmail.com for more information.



